
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Autumn 2 Week 7 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is Dragons. 
This week we will be: 

Topic In between practising for our upcoming carol concert, 
year 2 are embracing Christmas and will be crafting 

calendars, baubles and a Christmas card. The children 
will also be icing biscuits to share with their families. 

This week will be the last week for cracking times tables 
and spelling until after Christmas.  

Mathematics We will still have maths lessons this week and we will 
focussing on dividing by showing the children using 

sharing strategies. We will also be using our measuring 
skills to weigh ingredients when we make our icing. 

R.E In RE we will be finding out how Christmas is 
celebrated all around the around. The children will then 

be given the opportunity to research a specific part of 
Christmas in another country and present their findings 

to the class.   
 

Please support your child by encouraging them to read at home every night.  It is 

extremely important to ask them lots of questions and ensure they understand the 
meanings of unfamiliar words. Please record this in their record books that are 

collected in every day.  
 

If you have any questions about how to help your child with their learning please see 

your child’s teacher.  
 

Best wishes, 
Miss Kennedy and Mrs Mullaney 

 
Note from Mrs Mullaney: 

I will not be in school after Thursday 15th December as Mrs Edwards and the 
Governors have generously approved time away from school for me to attend a special 
wedding in New Zealand over the Christmas holidays. I am leaving 2AM in Mrs 
Edwards, Mrs Fallon and Mrs King’s very capable hands. I would like to take this 
opportunity to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a very happy New Year.  
Enjoy the break and I look forward to seeing you in 2017! 
Mrs Mullaney 


